
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE: CHANGE OF VENUE 

2 February 2016 

 

INVITATION TO ALL ABALONE CURRENT EXEMPTION HOLDERS AND INTERESTED PARTIES 

TO ATTEND AN ABALONE INDABA IN RELATION TO FRAP 2015/16.  

 

Due to high number of expected attendees and the fact that Fountains Hotel could accommodate the 

expected number of attendees, the Department of Agriculture, Forestry and Fisheries (“the 

Department”) has decided to hold the Abalone Indaba at CTICC, Convention Square, 1 Lower 

Long St, Cape Town. The Abalone Indaba will take place on Wednesday, 3 February 2016. 

Abalone Indaba will start at 10:00 until 15:30. 

 

The purpose of the Indaba is to engage exemption holder and interested parties on factors affecting 

the Abalone sector and the future of Abalone. A detailed programme is hereby attached for your 

convenience.  

 

NB: IN ORDER FOR A REGISTRATION PROCESS TO RUN SWIFTLY, ALL ATTENDEES ARE 

ENCOURAGED TO REPORT TO THE VENUE AT LEAST 30 MINUTES PRIOR THE STARTING 

TIME OF THE MEETING. 

 



For RSVP please send your name to Kim Barlouw and Zingisa Mgxashe via emails at 

KimB@daff.gov.za and ZingisaM@daff.gov.za, respectively no later than Tuesday, February 02, 2016 

at 15H00. 

 

For all FRAP Enquiries contact the Call Centre number on 021 402 3727 (FRAP)  

or via E-mail: FRAPenq_2015_16@daff.gov.za   

 

For anonymous tip-offs for fraudulent and unethical practices, contact the tip-off line  

on 0800 203 785.0 
800 203 7 

 Issued by the Department of Agriculture, Forestry and Fisheries, Branch: Fisheries Management 

Private Bag X2, Roggebaai, 8012. Foretrust Building, Martin Hammerschlag Way, Foreshore, Cape Town, 8001 
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